
NAHMAnalysis - 115th Congress: Who to Contact for Affordable Housing 
 
Dear NAHMA Members, 
Today, we published a new NAHMAnalysis:  
  
115th Congress: Who to Contact for Affordable Housing Policy 
The 115th Congress will convene from January 3, 2017 to January 3, 2019. The House of Representatives 
(House) will consist of 241 Republicans and 194 Democrats, while the Senate has 52 Republicans and 48 
Democratic caucus members. NAHMA’s mission is to advocate to Congress for the production and 
preservation of affordable multifamily housing. NAHMA welcomes the opportunity to work with all 
interested members of Congress to achieve these goals.  
  
As NAHMA reaches out to the 115th Congress on affordable housing issues, we recommend our 
members do the same. This NAHMAnalysis is a simple primer on the key Congressional members and 
committees that really matter for affordable housing policies before the 115th Congress. 
  
Today, we also published a grassroots alert encouraging NAHMA members to advocate for full funding 
for affordable housing programs. 
  
Thanks, 
Juliana 
  

Juliana Bilowich, Government Affairs Coordinator 

National Affordable Housing Management Association 

400 N. Columbus St., Suite 203, Alexandria, VA 22314 

Phone 703-683-8630, ext.116 Email jbilowich@nahma.org, Website www.nahma.org 

NAHMA is the leading voice for affordable housing management, advocating on behalf of 
multifamily property managers and owners whose mission is to provide quality affordable 
housing. 
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